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 Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

     FOP Lodge 200 has started its 2019 membership renewal drive. Each year Lodge 200 continues to 

grow and strengthen its membership base. As we continue to move in a positive direction, the executive 

board’s commitment and dedication will lead to another excellent year for FOP Lodge 200 members. 

 

     It is extremely important that all members renew their membership in a timely manner to prevent any 

lapse in member benefits. Those members with license plates and shields are strongly urged to renew early 

because New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission regulations prohibit the display of FOP license plates 

and/or shield on any motor vehicle of an inactive member. During the month of December members will 

be contacted by an executive board member for 2019 membership packet distribution. 

 

     In order to update lodge records and ensure communications are being received, it is required that all 

membership applications include a copy of your Active or Retired Law Enforcement Identification in 

actual size and a copy Driver’s License with current address to matching the application. Please 

include e-mail addresses on your membership application. This is the fastest way for the lodge to updated 

you on events, news, discounts, and issues that affect the membership. There will be a $10.00 late fee for 

any renewal not received by the lodge after October 26, 2018. 

 

     FOP Lodge 200 executive board is committed to its members and is available to assist the membership 

in any way possible. Feel free to contact a Lodge 200 executive board member for assistance at (800)579-

3294 or via e-mail which is available on the Lodge 200 website.  

 

      Membership renewal can be done by completing the enclosed application and sending it with check or 

money order to: 

                                                            FOP Lodge 200 

PO Box 454 

Bordentown, NJ 08505     

 
Fraternally, 

 

 

 

Paulo Seabra 

Secretary  

FOP Lodge 200 

 
 
 
 
 


